
Join us to recognize those who go above and beyond to support 
people with mental health and substance use conditions.

Safe, affordable housing is an essential part of the 
recovery process.

www.smchealth.org/event/10th-annual-housing-heroes

1 0 T H  A N N UA L  H O U S I N G 
H E R O E S  AWA R D  C E R E M O N Y1 in 4 people have a mental health 

condition but less than half get the 
help they need.
Join Behavioral Health and Recovery      
Services (BHRS) and San Mateo County  
Supervisor, Carole Groom, to honor 
individuals who have helped people find 
or keep stable housing, so they can recover 
and maintain good health.

Hear inspiring stories from BHRS clients 
about these caring and compassionate 
Housing Heroes who make a difference and 
change lives.

Please share this invitation with others!

Wednesday, October 18, 2017
3 to 4:30 p.m.

Redwood Shores Library 
Community Room 
399 Marine Parkway 
Redwood City, CA 94065

Questions? 
Diane Dworkin (650) 363-4111
ddworkin@smcgov.org 
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